
PUBLIC HEARING
Fluvanna County Board of Supervisors

The Fluvanna County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hear-
ing pursuant to Section 15.2-1427 and Section 15.2-1712 of the Code 
of Virginia on Wednesday, July 7, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in the Fluvanna 
County Library, Palmyra, Virginia in order to receive public input and 
comments on the following:

A proposed ordinance to amend Chapter 8 of the County Code 
by adding Section 8-7 Employment of off-duty deputy sheriffs, to 
permit deputies, with the approval of and subject to the rules of 
the Sheriff, to engage in off-duty employment at private events.

The full text of the Ordinance is on file in the County Administra-
tion Office, located at Palmyra, Virginia, and may be viewed Monday 
through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. up to the date of the public 
hearing.  The phone number is 434-591-1910. 
Any parties wishing to be heard are requested to attend the public 
hearing.
It is the County’s intent to comply with the requirements of the Ameri-
cans with Disabilities Act.  Should you need special accommodations, 
please contact the County Administrator’s Office at the number listed 
above prior to July 6, 2021.
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